
MACKAYE HARBOR WATER DISTRICT

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

WORKSHOP MINUTES

February 22, 2020

The Board of Commissioners for MacKaye Harbor Water District met for a workshop on February 22 at 
the residence of Commissioner San Olson.   Present were commissioners San Olson and KC Jennings, 
manager Wayne Haefele and clerk Helen Cosgrove.

WATER SYSTEM PLAN
The progress in each section was reviewed.  Specific areas such as the complaint process, source 
water protection and the budget were covered and answers were provided for a number of items that 
are not complete.

Cosgrove to complete additional sections, insert backup data and work towards getting the entire 
package put together.  

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 12:30 p.m.  
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